Call for Papers

‘RETHINKING LAW’

Law Student Colloquium 2010

The second annual Law Student Colloquium will take place in the

Law School, Trinity College Dublin, on Saturday, 20 February 2010. This
conference will be chaired by Mrs Justice Catherine McGuinness,
President of the Law Reform Commission, and brings together law
students to present and discuss their work under the general theme of
“Rethinking Law.” Law students, both undergraduate and postgraduate,
and researchers from all institutions, are invited to attend and
participate.

The Colloquium will consist of several panels, with individual
presentations (10-15> minutes each) on related topics followed by general
discussion. Each panel will be chaired by an expert in the relevant area
of law. We welcome applications to present papers from postgraduates
and undergraduates. The Colloquium provides an excellent opportunity
to explore current and future developments in the law, to obtain
feedback on your ideas and to experience presenting and participating
at a law conference. There will be prizes for the best undergraduate
papers.

Details for Application

- Send a provisional title and a 400-500 word abstract of your proposed
paper as an attachment to law.student.colloquium@gmail.com. The
event webpage shows previous topics and a sample abstract - see
http:/lwww.tcd.ie/Law/StudentColloquinm/.

- Provide your name, educational status and institution in the e-mail,
but leave the attached title and abstract anonymous.

- Proposals can be on any area of law and should “rethink” or
challenge existing law or current understandings of law.

- Deadline for submissions: 5pm, Friday 4 December 2009.

- Queries may be addressed to law.student.colloquium@gmail.com.




